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Sartori Mask Workshop

Sarah Sartori carves a clay original at the family's Centro Maschere in Abano Terme, IT

Three-Day Workshop with
Paola Piizzi Sartori and Sarah Sartori
at Boston University

The 3-part workshop will take place in-person on the BU campus Saturday, Sunday,
and Monday, May 27-29. The sequence also includes a preparatory zoom meeting on
May 20 from 10-11:30 am EST and a hybrid talk on the history of the Sartori family on
Friday, May 26 at 4:30 pm EST. Space s limited. For more information and to register
for this workshop, please go to https://forms.gle/GmeBjekSjuPQWNUQ9. You can
also email wmmasks@bu.edu.

This workshop and residency is made possible by Boston University Center for the Humanities, the
College of Fine Arts, the School of Theatre, the School of Visual Arts, and the Online Masters in Art
Education. We are grateful for their support. We also wish to thank UNIMA-USA for their
endorsement of the Women and Masks Conference.
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